
 
 

Monday, 2 Enniskó:wa/ March 2015 
 

In: Chiefs Lloyd Phillips (Chair), Rhonda Kirby, Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer, Martin 
Leborgne, Christine Zachary-Deom, Kenneth McComber, Billy Diabo, Clinton Phillips, 
Carl Horn, Bobby Patton  
 

Out: Mike Delisle (vacation), Gina Deer (vacation) 
 

Also Present: Brandi Meloche (recorder), Alana Goodleaf-Rice (Executive Director) 
Dwaine White (General Manager, Office of the Council of Chiefs) 
 

House Keeping 

 Monday March 2nd - Bobby Patton meeting with community member re: Alcoholic 
Beverages Control Board. Carl Horn meeting w/Kahnawà:ke Condors. 

 Tuesday March 3rd - Bobby Patton & Martin Leborgne meeting at Social 
Development Unit re: community member residential electrical issue. Note: 
Finance & Operations meeting moved to March 16th 

 Wednesday March 4th - Chief & Council in full day Budget Presentation 

 Thursday March 5th - Rhonda Kirby on K103 Partyline TalkShow about Regional 
Health Survey. Rhonda Kirby & Christine Zachary Deom at 
Onkwata’karitáhtshera meeting. Kahsennenhawe Sky Deer on vacation March 5th 
-13th. 

 Friday March 6th – Christine Zachary Deom and Martin Leborgne using a 
Wellness Day. 

 

Agenda 
 

Enactment of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke Election Law  
Presence of Trina C Diabo (Technician on file) and Leslie Skye (Interim Coordinator 
KLCC). Presentation and explanation of the amendments to the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawake Election Law by Trina C Diabo. This was followed by the signing of the MCR 
recognizing the ‘Will of the People’ officially passed by 9 of 10 Chiefs in attendance as 
two were on vacation and Martin Leborgne objected.  
 
Water Connection Agreement Renewal 
Presence of Kevin Fleischer (MCK Legal Services). Council authorized the renewal of an 
agreement between the MCK, Chateauguay and two community members for 
Chateauguay to maintain a water connection to a local business so that it could continue 
to operate a fire protection sprinkler system. 
 

Discussions/Updates 

 Christine Zachary Deom gave a report on the Health Conference she attended in 
Quebec City last week. 

 Bobby Patton reported on the latest Iroquois Caucus meeting in Tyendinaga. 
With the main issue being the fight against Bill C-10, it was decided the Tobacco 
Industry would take the lead and the Iroquois Caucus would play more of a 
supporting role going forward. 

 Martin Leborgne reported to the table that he was approached by a community 
member about creating a Tenant/Landlord agreement template which could be 
used as a protection for renters and landlords. 

 Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer updated the table on the next steps in the CDMP for 
amendments to the Kahnawà:ke Membership Law. The KLCC is looking to set a 
date for the first hearing of the second draft of proposed amendments to the law. 
 


